
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
Year 13 Parents Evening – 6th February 2019 

 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I would like to invite you to our Year 13 Parents Evening on Wednesday 6th February 2019 between 
4.30pm and 7.00pm.   
 
On the evening, you will be able to meet your son/daughter’s subject teachers and discuss their 
progress. 
 
Your son/daughter will be given an appointment sheet this week and it is their responsibility to 
schedule your appointments at a convenient time.  Please bring the completed sheet with you on 
the evening. 
 
Mrs Hurst (Head of Year 13) and I will also be available on the evening should you have anything you 
wish to discuss with us. 
 
Please email sixthform@haslingdenhigh.com or text to 07837 031466 your intention to attend/not 
attend.    Please include the student name in your email or text. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

Mr. S Heaton      
Mr. S Heaton      
Director of Sixth Form Studies  
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